                  Assessment Feedback for   

May 2010 Report for the Philosophy Department
Contact Person: Cheryl Blackwell

Other committee member: Drew Dunham, Dean McCurdy

Hi Bindu,

I would like to commend your department for submitting an “excellent”  2010 Spring Update Report.  It includes direct and indirect evidence for several departmental outcomes from 4 key courses. Everything I read…points to a job well done.  
Also, the plan you submitted for assessing philosophy minors looks fine.  
Keep up the good work,   

Cheryl 

